
From: Cindy Hudson
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 8:00:35 AM

Please don't accepts any more applications to anyone any business that would deter the quality of
healthy water, healthy air, etc. to the entire area.
We are sick and tired of you allowing our natural national and state firsts being desecrated.
Cynthia Hudson
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